
Quarterly Report on the Status of the Collection Agency Program 

      Reporting Period: January 2023– March 2023 

April 14, 2023 



Minnesota Department of Revenue 

600 Robert St. N, 

St. Paul, MN 55101 

651-556-6003

revenue@state.mn.us

https://www.revenue.state.mn.us/minnesota-department-revenue

Upon request, this material will be made available in an alternative format such as large print, Braille or 

audio recording. Printed on recycled paper. 

mailto:revenue@state.mn.us
https://www.revenue.state.mn.us/minnesota-department-revenue


The Honorable Ann Rest 
Chair, Senate Taxes Committee 
328 Capitol

The Honorable Bill Weber 
Minority Lead, Senate Taxes Committee 
2211 MN Senate Building 

The Honorable John Marty 

Chair, Senate Finance Committee 

3235 MN Senate Building 

The Honorable Eric Pratt 
Minority Lead, Senate Finance Committee 
2217 MN Senate Building 

April 14, 2023 

 The Honorable Aisha Gomez 
Chair, House Taxes Committee 
453 State Office Building 

 The Honorable Greg Davids 
Minority Lead, House Taxes Committee 
283 State Office Building 

 The Honorable Liz Olson 
 Chair, House Ways and Means Committee 
479 State Office Building 

 The Honorable Pat Garofalo 
Minority Lead, House Ways and Means Committee 
295 State Office Building 

Dear Committee Chairs: 

Minnesota Statute 270C.16, subdivision 1, requests the Department of Revenue provide a quarterly 
report on the status of the Collection Agency Program. 

The department’s contracts with two outside collection agencies (OCAs) have expired and, at this time, 
they have not been renewed. 

Debt Referred to OCAs Debt collected by OCAs Commissions Paid to OCAs 

$0.00 $0.00 $0.00 

Sincerely, 

Sarah Bronson 
Assistant Commissioner 


